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Dear parents and carers, 

We have worked with parents and carers, schools and other education providers, 
professionals working in the area of SEND, and children and young people themselves to 
develop a new strategic plan for SEND education provision.  It is the result of many 
conversations and opportunities to share views and opinions, and has been shaped over 
time. 

We are now inviting you to share your views on the proposed strategic plan, which sets out 
what we will do to develop and improve education provision for children and young people 
with SEND aged 0 to 25 in North Yorkshire. 

The consultation will run from 18 May until 28 June 2018 and the survey and related 
documents will be available from 18 May 2018. 

During this period we are holding a number of consultation events specifically for parents 
and carers, where you can find out more about the proposals and provide feedback. We 
have published the dates of the planned events at the following 

link:https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/sendplan 

In addition to this, we have also planned two further events specifically for parents and 
carers of Service pupils.  These will be identical to the wider parent and carer events – 
which you are also invited to attend - but we hope these will provide an opportunity for you to 
feedback your thoughts and discuss any areas that may be specific to SEND education 
provision for children and young people who attend Service schools. 

The events specifically for parent and carers of Service pupils at the following times: 

Date Time Location 

Wednesday 
23rd May 

5.30pm – 6.30pm Activities Room, Army Welfare Service, Smuts Lane, 
Catterick Garrison, DL9 3AX 

Tuesday 5th June 12.30pm – 
13.30pm 

The Culture Shack , Bedale High School, Fitzalan 
Road, Bedale, DL8 2EQ 

  
You do not need to register for any of the events, please just feel free to come along and join 
us.   
  
Sarah Whorlton 
2020 Project Manager 
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